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November 3, 2021  

The CACHS Current will be sent out via email approximately once a month to all current 
students and parents. Our goal is to keep both students and parents informed about what is 
happening in and outside of the classroom.   

Classes (just a glimpse)  

Accounting 10: Balancing sheets – assets and liabilities. 
Accounting 20:  Tax returns    
Bible 20:  Lets study.   
CALM:  Safety first – HSC 3000 wrap up.   
Chemistry 20: Homogenous or heterogenous – what is the solution? 
Drama:  Memorize, memorize, memorize! 
English 30-1,-2:  They have written and said their piece.  Storytime. 
FirstAid:What is the emergency medical aid act, are we Samaritans? 
Math 20-1:  The inequalities of the system are absolute.  
Math20-2: Standard deviations.  
Math 20-3:  Borrowing money.  30-3:   Triangles.  
Math 30-1:  We are exponentially excited for logs.  
Math 30-2:  Exponential and logarithmic functions.   
Music:  Listening to music and writing it down.   
Physics 30:  Magnetism and electric motors.     
PE 10:  Get fit, have fun.   
PE 20/30:  You can’t make everyone happy.  
Resource Room:  Continuing to learn how to learn well. 
Social 10:  Dealing with consequences.  
Science 10  ( Ms. VanderVeen)   Working on cell stories. 
Science 10(Ms.Lindballe) Biology. 
Science 30:  On to the chemistry unit – acids and bases.  
Woodworking:  Spending time in the shop.  Working on projects. 
World Religions 30:  You have to read in order to talk.   
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Student Council: 

Last week was spirit week.  Many participated by wearing 
neon, or dressing as a twin, an old person or tourist.  We 
finished with comfy day.    Winners will be announced soon.   
Hot lunch – Wednesday, November 10. 
MASCOT – we are still collecting donations for the school 
mascot.   

 
Grad Fundraiser: 
 Poinsettias and Christmas arrangements. 
 Purdy’s Chocolate.   
Talk to a grade 12 student if you are interested in purchasing any 
of these.   
 
Outdoors Club: 
 We travelled to Kananaskis and saw Ribbon Falls and 
Ribbon Lake on October 8th.  Although it was a little chilly, it was an 
amazing hike.   
 
 

CACHS is excited to be hosting the 
ASAA 1A Girls Volleyball 
provincials November 25-27, 
2021.  Check out the CACHS 
website or the ASAA website for a 
link to watch the games.  Contact 
CACHS if you are interested in 
helping out during the event! 
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